
Welcoming, serving and growing in Jesus 

 

March 6, 2022 
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Order of Service 
 

Greeting/ 

Announcements 

Aaron Morrison 
 

Children’s Time 

Justin Hatfield 
 

#908 
 

#416 (v.1,3,4) 
 

“Hide Me Away, O Lord” 

 

Prayer 

John Mahon 
 

#367 (v.1,2) 
 

#303  

 

The Lord’s Supper 

Jonathan Pendergraft 

 
Contribution 

Matt Kelley 
 

#345 (v.1,2) 
 

#9 (v.1,2) 

 
Message 

Bill McFarland 
 

#776 (v.1,2,3) 

 
Prayer 

Scott Barton 

 
You are the light of the  

world. A city set 

on a hill cannot 

be hidden. 

(Matt. 5:15)   

 
 

 

 

This Week 
 

 We look forward to welcoming you to our meeting 
this Lord’s day.  In being together, we remember whose 
we are and who we are.  It’s also in being together that we 
gain a sense of belonging and well-being.  It’s where we 
encourage each other to go on in love and good works.  
We’re so thankful for each of you who help to make it so.  
Being together is a blessing that we don’t take for granted. 

 We’ve finally worked around the weather and 
completed our three classes on the presence, preparation, 
and practices of deacons in the church.  There are always 
questions about things we didn’t think to touch on, or that 
need clarification.  This Wednesday evening our class will 
focus on some of them.  If you have a question you would 
like us to address, please send it along to us by email or 
hand it to us in a note.  If you wonder about something, 
most likely others do too.  We’ll be glad to offer the best 
response we can, and we won’t, of course, use your name. 

 Several activities are in store for us during this 
month.  Please notice the ones that are mentioned on the 
other side of this newsletter.  Hopefully, there will be at 
least one that will be of interest and encouragement to 
you, maybe several.  Please consider each one as an effort 
to be “welcoming, serving, and growing in Jesus.” 

 I understand we have Daylight Saving Time 
beginning next Sunday, March 13.  Are you a fan, or not?  
Either way, don’t forget to miss your hour of rest Saturday 
evening!   

 “…I urge that petitions, prayers, intercession, and 
thanksgivings be offered for all men; for sovereigns and 
all  in high office, that we may lead a tranquil and quiet 
life in full observance of religion and high standards of  
morality”   (1 Tim. 2:1-2, NEB). 

      --Bill 
 



THIS WEEK… 

 

 Sunday evening we meet at 5 p.m. 

 Thursday Ladies Bible Class will meet on 
March 10th at 10:30 a.m.  Jon Ewing will 
be teaching THE GIFT OF THE HOLY 
SPIRIT, lesson 7, God the Son, His 
Temptation and Teaching. 

 Quilters will meet at 9:00 a.m. and Card 
Makers at 9:30 am.   

For The Record 
February 27th 

 

Bible Study:  208                    

Morning:               303 

Evening:                 141 
Wednesday (3-02)           136 

Contribution:            $10,437 

Weekly Avg.            $11,884 

     
We are honored that you 
joined us today.  We hope 
you will be blessed by your 

time with us.  We have a 
nursery with a nursing 
mother’s room and a         

cry/training room for your 
convenience if you have 

small children.  Please click 
on the QR code on the front 

of the bulletin to leave a 
record of your attendance.  

We hope you can stay around 
for a few minutes so we have 
the opportunity to meet you. 

WORKS WE SUPPORT 

Joey & Tammy Treat,  
Northern Marianna Islands 

(They live in Guam.) 
 

Steven Ashcraft,  
West Africa Mission 

 

Voice of Truth International 
 

Charles Renfro,  
Latin American Missions 

 

Churches of Christ  
Disaster Relief 

 

Fair Haven  
Children’s Home 

 

“In Search of the Lord’s Way” 
7 AM Sundays KOLR TV 10 

 

“KNOW YOUR BIBLE” 

Samantha York the hospital is 

slowly reducing her sedation level. 

 Karen Duncan did not receive a 

good report from the doctor. She is being 

referred to an oncologist. 

Norma Lorenz is moving today, Friday, to 

Sunterra for rehab. She is still in a lot of pain.  
  

Continued prayers for health: 

Jackie Buck,  Jim & Ruth Reaves,  Carl 

& Yvonne Tindall,  Carolyn Young, 

Dennis & Carolyn Smith,  Ronnie 

Williams (Fred Lorenz’ son-in-law),   Scheryl 

Larimore,  Ruth Raines,  Bobby 

McFarland (Bill’s brother),  Alice Daniels,  

Gerry Tassett (Lora Luna’s mom),  Orvella 

Blackburn,  Ken & Ann Latall (friends of 

Ann Thiesen),  Roger Hyder (Debra Davis’ 

brother),  Marge Langston (Virginia Hayter’s 

mom),   Kim Maples,  Ethan (The Hannah’s 

nephew),   Cindy Wantland  (Debra Davis’ 

sister-in-law),  Meshell Fox (Coyeatte Ewing’s 

sister),   David High  (Lucile’s son),  Vicky 

Thomas (Tommy & Betty Grabber’s niece),  

Wanda Lou Hurd (Nancy Snider’s cousin),  

Beverly Hammond (Coyeatte Ewing’s mom),  

Sherrie Stern (Shirlane Horton’s sister),   

Linda (Sue Aherin’s sister-in-law),  John 

Alspaugh (Ruth Lund’s brother),  Bonnie 

Cole (Kerry Cole’s mother),  Steve Barnet 

(Kerry Cole’s brother-in-law) 

 
 

 

 

 

 
3-09  Justin & Kari Hatfield - 20 years 

3-14  Bobby & Linda Steinshour - 42 years 

3-16  Tim & Marty Stockstill - 43 years 

Shut-Ins 
 

Barbara Barnes                      
Pat Blackburn, Ron Bower             

Mary Bratcher                       
Don Essex,  Wanda Frost                   

Betty Grabber,  Doris Iorg  
Hazel McDonald 

Clarence & Ola Jean Feeney  
Jim & Ruth Reaves 

Dennis & Carolyn Smith 
Doris Tobler 

 

Nursing Homes 
 

Ann Freeze                        
Wayne Harmon 
Virginia Morgan                    
Sandra Pingenot               

Nancy Snider 

 

3-06 Paul Lines 

3-08 Titus Morrison 

3-08 Sam Gillham 

3-08 Macie Griffin 

3-09 Ann Freeze 

3-11 Bob Snider 

3-11 Pat Harp 

3-11 Tom Meeks 

3-13 Anthony Kraus 

3-14 Shirley Kirkpatrick 

3-16 Gene Kenyon 

3-18 Erica Dutton 

3-18 Kevin Westerman 

Men’s Fellowship 

March 26th / 8:00am - 10:00am 

Coffee and donuts will be served. 

(Watch for the sign up sheet on the information desk) 

 

 

Youth Led Service 

 March 20th at 5pm 
 

The theme is:  Growing in Jesus 

 

 

Parents  
Night Out 

 March 12th 

Murphy Baby Shower 

Sunday, March 27th 

2pm - 4pm 

She is registered at:   
myregistry.com 

GATHER - After evening service  

at the Snitker’s house. 

       “Save the Date” 

April 3rd is the new date for our  

Ties that Bind Kickoff Potluck 

      (More information to come.) 

         The YFC and Youth Group 
will be singing for   

some of our members who  
are shut-in after 

       Sunday morning services. 

 We extend our 

 sympathy to Aubrey 

 and Anita Cobb in the 

loss of Aubrey’s brother, James 

who passed away Saturday 

evening, February 26th.  

We want to thank 

everyone for all the 

lovely Anniversary 

cards we received.  It made 

our day feel so special.   

       Bob & Betty Stockstill 

Congratulations 

to Jim & Johnnie 

Elliff                   

on the arrival of 

their great             

grand-daughter, 

Hattie Jo, born 

on 3-1-22 to   

Jordan & Calvin.   


